
Hello All! 

The MTVA will be meeting at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, February 23, at St. Cecilia to make up the meeting 

that was missed due to snow.  I would like to make a personal plea for everyone to attend. We must 

have a quorum of the membership to conduct business and vote.  The agenda will include: 

 Election of the new Board/Officers 

 Changes in the wording regarding director responsibilities 

 New wording regarding student eligibility to participate in auditioned events 

We need to vote on these items this year in order to be ready to start business next year.  

We will also be discussing and answering any questions you might have regarding Choral Festival, 

Elementary/ Middle School Honors, and Solo/Ensemble. 

Come and let your voice be heard and let your vote be counted! We need you! 

Valerie DeHoff 

MTVA President  


